
Pana High School 
Report to the Board of Education 
January, 2019 
 
Current Enrollment: 

9 ​th​ Grade 102  
10 ​th​ Grade 94  
11 ​th​ Grade 92 
12 ​th​ Grade 106  
Total 394 
 

The December First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month is Lucas Duduit 
 
The December WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are:  
 
9th - Grace Fitzpatrick 
 
10th - Boone Elledge 
 
11th - Lucy Kennedy 
 
12th - Jordan Bock 
 
The December Peoples Bank Athletes-of-the-Month are:  
 
Sr. - Maddie Ashcraft 
 
Jr. - Wes Kile 
 
So. - Lane Funneman 
 
Fr. - Jillian Hamilton 
 
 

● Winners of the local Voice of Democracy Speech Contest held in November 
were: ​Maddie Ashcraft was #1, Maddie Rowley #2, and Lucas Duduit #3. 
Congrats to all of these patriotic speech writers! 

 
● Winter MAP testing took place our first week back during the week of 

January 7th. 
 

● All juniors will take the SAT test on April 9th. Freshman & Sophomores 
will take the PSAT 9 & 10 on that same day. In order to prepare our Juniors 
for this the following plan will be implemented: ​This year we will test prep 
the Junior class much like we did for the ACT several years ago.  The students are 
divided into five groups.  They will rotate into five different review sessions over 
a 10 week period.  Each group will spend two weeks (Monday, Tuesday, and 
Thursday) working on the areas of English/Writing....Reading.....Math without 



calculator...and Math with calculator.  The fifth session will be run by Mr. 
Cothern and it will be two weeks of activities (games...group work and such) that 
will cover a potpourri of questions from all four sections.  The review will end the 
week prior to the test on April 9th.  
 

● Senior Nights for Winter Sports: 
Girl’s Basketball- January 24th 
Bowling- January 24th 
Boy’s Basketball- February 15th 

 
● FFA Week 2018 will be the week of February 18-22 

 
 

   
 

   Staff enjoying Ugly Christmas Sweater Day  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Panthers take 2nd place in Effingham Girls' Basketball Round Robin Tournament 

 
 

 
PHS Staff welcomed Mr. Cantu to our Social Studies department! 

 



 
Congratulations to our December Nursing Assistant grads! 

 
 

 
Student Council raised over 700 canned goods for Pana Food Basket! 


